
 

Week of  

5/11 - 5/15 

MONDAY  TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

READING 

 
Read  something every single day! 

ENGLISH and 

SPELLING: 

***Watch for 

something special 

in the mail coming 

to you!  Be sure you 

hold on to it; you’ll 

need it for a fun 

and OPTIONAL 

project next 

week!*** 

 

 

Before you begin 
practicing pronouns, 
review nouns with this 
video: 
https://bit.ly/3aIxMlV 
 
Now watch this 
pronoun video. You 
will need a pencil and 
paper. Pause the video 
to write your answers 
on your paper. After 
the video, find a 
paragraph you’ve 
written recently and 
change the nouns to 
pronouns. 
https://bit.ly/2YbrXL8 
 

Pronoun review video: 
https://bit.ly/3eRsvLY 
 
Go to Seesaw. 
Complete the activity 
“Pronoun Sort”. 
 
 
 
 
 
None of the work this 
week needs to be 
submitted or uploaded. 

Pronoun Schoolhouse 
Rock Video: 
https://bit.ly/2zbyD13 
 
 
Go to Seesaw. 
Complete the activity 
“Pronoun Hunt”.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Go to Seesaw. 
Complete the activity 
“Pronoun 
Identification!”  
 
 
 
 
Take this practice 
quiz: 
https://bit.ly/2Wq94kT 
 

Here is a fun May 
Flowers pronoun 
activity you can do! 
Write these 5 
pronouns on 5 
different construction 
paper circles:  
He, she, it, them, us 
Cut out 5-7 petals for 
each circle.  On each 
petal, write a noun (or 
nouns and a 
conjunction) that 
would use that 
pronoun in its/their 
place in a sentence 
(see the example). 
Glue the petals to the 
construction paper 
circles and add a 
stem and leaves. 
You’ll have to think 
hard about what 
petals to add to your 
“them” and “us” 

https://bit.ly/3aIxMlV
https://bit.ly/2YbrXL8
https://bit.ly/3eRsvLY
https://bit.ly/2zbyD13
https://bit.ly/2Wq94kT


circles.  
 

 
 

MATH, SOCIAL 

STUDIES, and 

SCIENCE 

 
*All items for this 
week are 
OPTIONAL. Nothing 
needs to be 
turned into 
Seesaw.  Simply 
apply what you’ve 
learned this year 
and have some 
FUN! 

Go to Seesaw. 
Complete the activity 
“The Most Magnificent 
Thing Read Aloud and 
Build and Create.” 
 
 
 
 

Go to Seesaw.  
Complete the activity 
“Outdoor Scavenger 
Hunt.” 

Go to Seesaw. 
Complete the activity 
“How to Make a Paper 
Airplane.” 

 

Go to Seesaw. 
Complete the activity 
“Multiplication Racing 
Game.” 

 

Go to Seesaw. 
Complete the activity 
“Multiplication Facts 
Coloring Page.” 

 



Cursive 
 

After you watch 

the video each 

day, PRACTICE!! 

:) :) :) 

Cursive review and 
practice for B 
 
https://youtu.be/ZnkNe
Csm52E 
 
 
 
You can print 
handwriting paper from 
this link: 
https://www.printablep
aper.net/preview/penm
anship-landscape-lette
r-7 

Cursive review and 
practice for S 
 
https://youtu.be/YWy8b
MlMEOs 
 

Cursive review and 
practice for T and F 
 
https://youtu.be/H8S3d
ADXKqo 
 

Cursive review and 
practice for G 
 
https://youtu.be/Hw8
wHNrkJAw 
 

Cursive review and 
practice for I 
 
https://youtu.be/bSIg5
708b18 
 

 
 

https://youtu.be/ZnkNeCsm52E
https://youtu.be/ZnkNeCsm52E
https://www.printablepaper.net/preview/penmanship-landscape-letter-7
https://www.printablepaper.net/preview/penmanship-landscape-letter-7
https://www.printablepaper.net/preview/penmanship-landscape-letter-7
https://www.printablepaper.net/preview/penmanship-landscape-letter-7
https://youtu.be/YWy8bMlMEOs
https://youtu.be/YWy8bMlMEOs
https://youtu.be/H8S3dADXKqo
https://youtu.be/H8S3dADXKqo
https://youtu.be/Hw8wHNrkJAw
https://youtu.be/Hw8wHNrkJAw
https://youtu.be/bSIg5708b18
https://youtu.be/bSIg5708b18

